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Submitting the City of Sheboygan Analysis of Impediments to Fair
Housing.

The attached report, the “City of Sheboygan: Analysis of Impediments to
Fair Housing,” is required by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban
Development (HUD) from all communities that receive Community Development
Block Grant (CDBG) funds. The document serves as the basis for fair housing
planning; provides essential information to policy makers, administrative
staff, housing providers, lenders, and fair housing advocates; and assists
in building public support for fair housing efforts.

To maximize the potential of this report, the Common Council (and the
community as a whole) should see it as more than merely a requirement for
receiving block grant funding. Rather, it should be used as a meaningful
tool and roadmap to assist the community in taking steps to ensure equal
access to housing opportunities for all persons in the City. The Common
Council should especially take note of the report’s recommendations,
contained on pages 32-37, and consider what actions it should take to remedy
the impediments to fair housing in the &report and implement said
recommendations.
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